Monday, May 22, 2023 at 01:23:40 Pacific Daylight Time

Subject: FW: Open Letter to NHS Board of Directors in response to May 10 Statements
Date: Saturday, May 20, 2023 at 1:47:00 PM Pacific Daylight Time

Attachments: Response to NHS statements.pdf

Dear NHS Board of Members,

| wanted to alert you that it has been a week since | sent the attached letter with questions that |, concerned
citizens, animal lovers, as well as donors, would like the answers to.

In the meantime, at the public meeting on May 15, Mr. Gonzalez stated he would release NHS’ Conflict of
Interest Policy, as well as the COI declarations of each Member of the Board. | hope that in your response,
you will also include these documents promised.

Finally, many concerned parties were interested to hear about the “culture consultant” that NHS has hired: is
it possible to obtain the contract details of this provider, as well as the details of the contract with the interim

CEO?

Given the NHS operated in the dark for the past several years, with many things happening that were not in
compliance with its own bylaws and non-profit norms, we would very much appreciate it if Mr. Gonzalez
would live up to his stated promise of “drastic change” and “1000% transparency”, and release all the
information requested.

Thank you.

Jodie Wang, for NHS stakeholders

Subject: Open Letter to NHS Board of Directors in response to May 10 Statements

To All Concerned with the crisis at NHS, please find attached, an open letter expressing the concerns of myself
and other stakeholders in NHS, in response to the two statements released by the NHS Board of Directors on
May 10.

Thank you very much.

Jodie Wang
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